CLEVE HILL

Ms Rebecca Sport KCC INFRASTRUCTURE
County Hall 2 FEB 2018
Maidstone

Kent | RECEIVED

,.r"'"""
ME14 1XQ Cwe& po OT-2.6(Q

30 January 2018
Dear Ms Sport,

| am writing to update you on the consultation process for the proposed Cleve Hill Solar Park, and to
share the enclosed Phase One Community Consultation Update with you.

Following our last meeting we welcomed around 500 people to our community consultation events held
between 4 and 8 December 2017 across Sheppey, Faversham, Graveney and Seasalter. This first
phase of consultation ended on 22 December 2017. The feedback that we have received from meetings
with residents and from our events has been incredibly valuable. We received over 350 feedback
responses. All of this feedback will be included in our Consultation Report, which will be submitted
alongside our planning appfication.

We have been working through all of the feedback received and have produced the enclosed Phase
One Community Consultation Update to highlight the key issues which were raised in the feedback and
what actions we will be taking in response. Further, we are considering the comments and suggestions
we received from the neighbouring properties in the development of our proposals.

We have also been conducting our ongoing consultation with technical consultees on our scoping
report. With all of this information we are now able to produce more detailed project information and a
revised layout. We would like to arrange another meeting with you to present this information and
discuss our plans ahead of the second phase of wider community consultation.

Further, we have been conducting an ongoing consultation with technical consultees on our scoping
report from which we will soon be able to produce more detailed project information and a revised
layout. As well as this we are also continuing our Environmental impact Assessment process where we
will be inviting feedback to our preliminary environmental information in Spring 2018.

Aiter this process is completed we will be consulting on our proposals with members of the public again
at our second phase of consultation events, which are planned to be held around in Spring 2018.

In the meantime, if you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to get in contact with a
member of the team at the details provided below.

Yours Sincerely,

Hugh Brennan

s

For and on behalf of Cleve Hill Solar Park Ltd.

Write to us at: Emall us at: Call our Freephone informatian tne: Visit our website at:



